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Greetings,
I am writing to express my concern for the Deep Geologic Repository Project near Lake
Huron.  I believe this is much to close to a major water source for millions of people, plus
there could be grave consequences for all the wildlife in the area.  Our great lakes are already
too polluted and in trouble.  The concentration of people is too high in that area and we do
not know the environmental impact that could last for centuries from this project.  I am
opposed to the idea.  I also have a cottage in Ontario and pay taxes to the Ontario
government and have lived in the Toronto area for many years.  

Respectfully,
Fiona Muldrew
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